

Canadian Union of Public Employees Local 110

1500 Wall Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2E 2S4 Phone 204 667-0018 Fax 204 667-8731 Email: mail@local110.org



NEWSLETTER

March 24, 2025

I would like to thank everyone for coming out on March 9 and showing support for the local executive, and I would also like to thank all those who ran for a position. It was nice to see so many people come out on a Sunday morning. I think it was a record turn out. We identified a problem with the election process when it involves a full slate of candidates. I apologize for the length of time it took, and I thank those who stayed, and I also understand that some people had to leave. Our bylaws state that one election must be completed before another one can take place. We hope to update this process to possibly a ballot that contains the full slate of candidates to speed up the process. This will have to be approved by the membership for a bylaw change.

This executive looks forward to serving the members of CUPE Local 110 for the remainder of this term and to continue fighting for the rights of the membership.

GENERAL MEETING

The next general membership meeting is scheduled for Sunday April 13, 2025, at 9:00 am. This will be a virtual meeting via Zoom. We hope this will allow more people to attend their church services on Sunday. Anyone who sent their email to us, will automatically receive an invitation. Anyone wishing to attend can send their email address to us. Notices will be coming out shortly.

FAMILY BOWLING EVENT

By popular demand, we are happy to announce that our family bowling event has been scheduled for June 7, 2025, at Uptown Lanes. We know this event is very popular with the members and their families, and we are happy to make it happen. Notices will be coming out soon.

We hope everyone has a nice spring break.

In Solidarity

Rick Peschel President CUPE Local 110